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The study 

We are conducting a research survey that will examine the experiences of PBC patients 

during the COVID-19 pandemic. Participation is voluntary and you can stop taking the 

survey at any time if you change your mind. The University of Calgary Conjoint Health 

Research Ethics Board has approved this research study (REB20-2155_MOD1). 

Who is eligible? 

Adults over the age of 18, who are diagnosed with PBC, (and received PBC related care 

in Canada) are eligible to participate. 

What will I be asked to do? 

You will be asked to fill out an online survey that takes about 20 minutes. There will also 

be an option at the end to provide your contact information if you would like to participate 

in focus groups once all the surveys are completed. If you choose to provide your contact 

information, it will not be linked to your survey responses. 

What are the benefits of participating in this study? 

If you take part in this survey, there may be no direct benefit to you. The information we 

get from this study may lead to a better understanding of care processes for PBC 

patients. 

If you would like more information, please contact the Clinical Research Manager, 

Pamela Crotty at pcrotty@ucalgary.ca. 

 

START SURVEY NOW  

 

 

Share your experience as a PBC patient during COVID-19 

The Canadian PBC Society is collaborating with Dr. Abdel-Aziz Shaheen and 

Dr. Deirdre  McCaughey, professors at the University Calgary, to under-

stand how PBC patients experienced care during COVID-19 

https://redcap.ucalgary.ca/surveys/?s=XJFCNDRJJH

